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Moving to Virtual Learning 

January 28, 2021 

 

Dear Holdenville Students, Parents, Staff and Community; 

 

Due to the multiple number of confirmed positive cases of staff members and students over 

the past week, along with the number of staff and students being quarantined through contact 

tracing, Holdenville Schools will be moving to virtual learning beginning Wednesday, January 

28, 2021 until further notice.   

 

Lunches may be picked up at the high school cafeteria between 11:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. 

 

Our first priority is the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and community during this 

pandemic.   Each person(s) who test positive with the virus, will be required to follow all CDC 

procedures. 

  

The district is following guidelines for trace tracking of contact with employees and students 

per CDC regulations. 

 

COVID-19 is transmitted through person to-person contact and through the exchange of 

respiratory droplets.  As more cases are being confirmed in Hughes County and across the 

state, it is important to be sensible, but also vigilant in reducing the spread of the virus.  

Symptoms of COVID-19 include fever, cough and shortness of breath along with loss of taste.  

If you or any member of your family exhibit any of these symptoms, please contact your 

medical provider for advice immediately. 

 

 


